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Inuvik Curling Club
Executive Meeting
April 1, 2015
1. Meeting called to order 7:10pm
Present:





Nick Saturnino - Chairperson
Grant Hood – Treasurer
Diane Baxter - Fundraiser
Mark Robertson - Marketing
Executive Members Absent:

Donovan Arey – Marketing Director 
2. Approval of agenda – Moved by Diane, second by Mark, carried
3. Approval of previous minutes from February 2014 General meeting – Moved by Grant, second by Mark, carried
4. Executive Appointments – n/a

5. Chairperson’s Report – Nick gave an overview of the club
6. Treasurers report  
a. Expecting to break even for the year

7. Old Business

a. Town of Inuvik Agreement – It was noted that we are finishing the 4th year of the 5 year lease agreement

b. Wall Advertising – Nick attempted to get this program going but more dedication from a volunteer is needed. Both Yellowknife and Hay River have successful advertising programs. Advertising could generate thousands of dollars for the club.
c. Bingo’s – Next bingo is scheduled for Saturday May 30, 2015
8. New Business

a. NWTCA AGM is scheduled for April 22, 2015
b. NWTCA Spring Meeting – June 2015

i. 4 person Mixed Championships next year

ii. Junior Championships next year

c. Nick will be sending out a membership survey in the next week or so
d. Lack of bonspiels. We will change the weekend for the Government bonspiel and maybe the format of the Gwich’in/Inuvialuit bonspiel

e. Convert back to 4 sheets – Discussion ensued and it was agreed to convert back to 4 sheets for next season. Moved by Grant, second by Mark, carried
9. Adjournment: 7:55pm
Minutes recorded by: Nick Saturnino 
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